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September 23, 2021 

 

 

TO:        SBCCOG Board of Directors 

 

FROM:  SBCCOG Steering Committee 

 

RE:        Actions of Steering Committee since last Board meeting 

 

The Steering Committee has been delegated the authority by the Board of Directors to take 

action on time critical and administrative items.  

 

In keeping with the policy approved by the Board for delegating authority to the Steering 

committee, the following item was approved by the Steering Committee with the requirement 

that the Board be informed at their next meeting.  Governing Board members can ask for 

review and possible reconsideration of the item at the Board meeting. 

 

Re: AB 361 (Rivas) dealing with extending the Brown Act changes due to the pandemic would 

allow local government to continue to have virtual, hybrid or in person meetings.  The SBCCOG 

had a position of monitoring the bill.  The legislature has approved the bill and sent it to the 

Governor for his signature. On September 13, the Steering Committee took the following action to 

approve: 

 

• Changing the SBCCOG position to SUPPORT and directing the staff to send a letter to the 

Governor asking him to sign the bill. 

 

More information on these items is available on request. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
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